
Sea Bright, New Jersey  
Smart Growth Workshop Meeting 
March 24, 2011 
7:30 P.M. 
  
Council President Keeler called the meeting to order and 
requested those present to join him in the Pledge of Allegiance 
to the Flag. 
 
Council President Keeler read the following statement: 
 
 “GOOD EVENING LADIES AND GENTLEMEN.  THIS MEETING IS NOW 
 CALLED TO ORDER.  IN LINE WITH THE BOROUGH OF SEA BRIGHT’S 
 LONGSTANDING POLICY OF OPEN GOVERNMENT, AND IN COMPLIANCE 
 WITH THE “OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS ACT”, I WISH TO ADVISE YOU 
 THAT ADEQUATE NOTICE OF THIS SMART GROWTH WORKSHOP MEETING 
 HAS BEEN ADVERTISED IN THE LINK ON JANUARY 20, 2011 AND 
 POSTED ON THE BULLETIN BOARD IN THE BOROUGH OFFICE.  IN 
 EACH INSTANCE, THE DATE, TIME AND LOCATION OF THIS MEETING 
 WERE PROVIDED IN THE NOTICE.  THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO THE 
 PUBLIC.”  
 
3.  ROLL CALL: 
 
PRESENT:  Bills, Keeler, Kelly, Murphy Deputy Borough Clerk 
Branagan. 
ABSENT:  LoBiondo, Long, Mayor Fernandes 
 
4.  DISCUSSION:  
 

 Beach Facility Plans Update- Councilman Kelly reported that 
Engineer Flor will be meeting with the NJDEP for them to 
review the current plans so we can move forward with the 
plans.  The Council discussed garbage/recycling location, 
building the proposed beach club facility on the Peninsula 
lot, renting out lockers instead of cabanas, parking spaces 
required for the project and funding for the facilities 
  

5.   REMARKS FROM THE AUDIENCE: REMARKS FROM THE AUDIENCE: Janet 
Henshel had comments about the facilities location No one else 
wished to be heard. 
 
6.  ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business before the 
Governing Body. Councilman Kelly made a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 8:03 P.M. Second by Councilwoman Bills and approved 
upon unanimous voice vote. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Suzanne Branagan 
Deputy Borough Clerk 
 
 


